
National Popular Vote Update – March 2025 

 

WE’RE HEADING TO MADISON! 

You are invited to join the NPV Committee of the League of Women Voters of Wisconsin at the 
state capitol Wednesday, April 16, to advocate for National Popular Vote legislation.  

Help us ramp up support for NPV! We'll be scheduling appointments with elected officials who 
supported previous NPV bills and/or Fair Maps. We're reaching out first to a group of NPV-friendly 
representatives to identify potential bill sponsors/co-sponsors. This is an important first step 
toward advancing NPV legislation in Wisconsin. 

Never advocated for legislation in Madison before? No worries. We will provide training and 
background material and can partner you with a more experienced advocate. 

Please let us know ASAP if you are interested by emailing the NPV Committee 
at NPVWisconsin@LWVWI.org. 

Not familiar with NPV? Currently, all our state’s electoral votes go to the Presidential election 
winner in the state. The NPV law would change that, so all Wisconsin’s electoral votes would go to 
the nationwide winner. Learn more about the national NPV movement at nationalpopularvote.com 
or join one of our monthly NPV committee Zoom calls. Contact us at npvwisconsin@lwvwi.org for 
information. 

 

If you are a LWV Greater Green Bay member and would like to get involved with our local NPV 
efforts, please email Jill Fermanich or Lynn Gerlach. 
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